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Education Report from Alice Robson : 
1.  Adult SS classes continue to have active participation! We are thankful for 
the faithful! 
2. Children’s SS classes continue to be sporadic, but we have willing teachers 
who prepare for whomever is present! 
3. Children’s Church is well-attended, and we are thankful for volunteers and 
kids in this alternative education. 
4.  Nursery – Heather expressed concern in the loss of our current paid worker, 
Shilo Travnecek after graduation.  She is currently seeking a replacement, 
whether that will be parents, adult volunteers, or another high school student to 
be on the payroll. 
5.  Kids of the Kingdom will be concluding early, on April 10, due to scheduling 
conflicts.  Kids with a Mission will conclude on April 17.  We are very thankful for 
all the volunteers who have continued to reach out to the community children in 
Jesus’ name! 
6. VBS enrollment is now open on-line and with paper registrations. This 
includes adult and youth volunteers, as well as children attending. Early 
registration for free t-shirts is April 26.  VBS will be June 3-7. 
7. Summer camps are available for children and youth. In addition to the United 
Methodist Camps, we encourage attendance at Westminster Woods with 
Presbyterian friends, and Kansas Bible Camp. 
8.  At this time we do not plan on having children’s SS during the summer 
months. High School may meet as requested. 
 
Ellsworth Methodist Women Report from Alice Robson: 
Fellowship Groups continue to meet monthly.  Honor and Glory is sponsoring a 
drive for needed items at Family Connections, to serve families of prisoners in 
ECF.  Look for lists of items to be collected in the bulletin and emails. 
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